The Schoolwear Centre Nuneaton is
looking for staff....

We are currently looking for 8 people
to join us on a temporary basis

No experience necessary as full
training will be given.

If you are interested in one of the
roles please visit the branch with your

CV or email us at
nuneatonschoolwearcentre@gmail.com



